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Suzanne

I was wondering if there would be someway that they could be required to put dust control

Solution down on the roads that are being hauled on. That really is the only complaint that

Any of my neighbors and I have here in Speargrass.

The dust that is blown in here off the haul roads is very bad.

Rob Schentag

130 Speargrass Cres.


